
David S. Wall 

P.O. Box 756  Newberg, Oregon  97132; [(408)-287-6878] 

February 10, 2021  

To: House Committee on Agriculture and Natural Resources; others 

Re: I SUPPORT [HB 2728]...NO extermination of Coyotes. 

I am vehemently OPPOSED to the killing of Coyotes for any and all types of prizes / rewards. 

Here are a couple of reasons to despise Nonprofit Organizations. 

1. The "Text [page 1at 17-19] states, "(5) This section does not apply to a raffle conducted by a nonprofit 

organization if the nonprofit organization does not award the raffle prizes based on the number, weight 

or size of coyotes taken." 

2. This is an unjustified enrichment of one group over the equal treatment of all people under the law. 

I DO NOT extend any sympathies to the "taking" of Rats and especially, Voles. 

Respectfully submitted, 

     /s/ David S. Wall 
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